
CORRIGENDUM 

NOTICE FOR HIRING TESTING AGENCY 

Reference to the PRQ No.2915. 14/03/2022 published in local and 

national newspapers on 15th March, 2022 regarding “Notice for Hiring 

Testing Agency” following corrections/modifications may be noted please: - 

1. The last date for submission of bids is Monday 4th April, 2022 up-to 11:00 AM 

and the technical bids will be opened on the same date at 11:30 AM. 

2. The bids must accompany Bid Security of Rs.500,000/- in the shape of Call 

Deposit or Bank Guarantee issued from a scheduled bank in favor of Secretary 

Balochistan Provincial Assembly Secretariat. 

3. Detailed bidding document, containing eligibility and technical bid evaluation 

criteria, can be downloaded from the Balochistan Provincial Assembly website 

www.pabalochistan.gov.pk and from BPPRA website www.bppra.gob.pk 

under Tender No. TSE-21220331732. 

Other terms and conditions of the advertisement shall remain same. 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Telephone Number: 081-9203079 Ext – 338, 375 

Fax Number:  081-9202575 

Email Address:  bpaprocurement@yahoo.com 

  
 

Procurement Cell 
Balochistan Assembly Secretariat 

Zarghoon Road Quetta. 
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